Adoption Statement
Supplementary Planning Document
South Norwood Conservation Area Appraisal and Management Plan (CAAMP)

In accordance with Regulation 14 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning)
(England) Regulations 2012, notice is given that Croydon Borough Council formally adopted
the South Norwood Conservation Area Appraisal and Management Plan. The South
Norwood CAAMP is a Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) to the Croydon Local Plan.

The document provides guidance and advice relating to the preservation and enhancement
of the South Norwood Conservation Area.

Any person with sufficient interest in the decision to adopt the South Norwood CAAMP may
apply to the High Court for permission to apply for judicial review of that decision. Any such
application must be made promptly, and in any event not later than 3 months from the date
set out below.

The adopted SPD and the Consultation Statement (including a summary of responses and
changes made to the SPD) can be viewed:
° By downloading from the Council’'s website:
www.croydon.gov.uk/caamps
. At the borough’s libraries (during normal opening hours)
. At Bernard Weatherill House (Access Croydon), Mint Walk, Croydon, 9am-4pm
(Monday to Friday)

Alternative formats of the document are available on request at LDF@croydon.gov.uk or 020
8407 1385

Adoption Date : 25 July 2022
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